
 

 

KSBI ENGINEERING STA REQUEST 

KSBI(TV), Oklahoma City, Oklahoma (FIN 38214) experienced an equipment failure on 
August 24, 2018 that is preventing the station from operating at full power.  A 10-day notice was 
provided to Commission staff on September 2, 2018.  Because it is unlikely that the station will 
resume licensed operations prior to the 30th day of reduced power operations, licensee hereby 
requests a 180-day STA to operate at reduced power. 

Specifically, the station is operating at reduced power due to a High Voltage power 
supply failure. The parts required to get the High Voltage supply operational are not available 
from the manufacture currently and are being constructed.  Licensee reasonably anticipates that 
the station will resume licensed operations within the 180-day STA period. 


